
Automotive • Industrial • Agricultural • Marine
5045 SW 1st Lane • Ocala, Florida
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352.873.4880
800.826.8836

Downtown Chapel

352-537-8111 • RobertsFunerals.com
606 SW 2nd Ave • Ocala, FL  34471

Funerals • Cremations • Memorials

Special pre-planning pricing for parishioners 
Se habla español

Prescriptions
  Rapid Pak
  Unit-Dose Packaging

Compounding    
Hormone Consults
Weight Loss Program

Paul Franck, R.Ph.
Pharmacist, Owner

Phone:  352-624-2779    
Cell:  352-427-6609

www.pathwaysrx.com

202 SW 17th Street, Suite A 
Ocala, FL 34471
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   · Due Diligence
  · Financial Forensics
 · security consulting
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  · Financial Forensics
 · security consulting
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Looking for a smarter way
to shop for health insurance?

Now is the time to learn if your 
current plan is still a good fit for you.

Don't wait. The annual Open 
Enrollment Period ends soon!

Call (954) 850-1000 today.
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Now is the time to learn if your 
current plan is still a good fit for you.

Don't wait. The annual Open 
Enrollment Period ends soon!

Call (954) 850-1000 today.

IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO GET HEALTH INSURANCE.
There are still slots available with AETNA, AMBETTER, 

CIGNA, FLA BLUE, and UNITED HEALTHCARE. 
Call me directly at 954-850-1009

Marianne D. Edwards, Adviser
46530-HM-1120

352-629-0736
www.ConcordPrintOCala.com
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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com
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Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510

LIFE INSURANCE • DISABILITY INCOME INSURANCE • LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE • RETIREMENT ANNUITIES
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Mauback, Stephen Floyd, 
 and Rodulfo Reverol

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

March 17, 2024



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
MMAARRCCHH  1177,,  22002244  ~~  FFIIFFTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  LLEENNTT  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Vicki Cleary  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   vcleary@blessedtrinity.org 
Dawn Pennisi  Asst. Dir. Of Faith Formation x3222 
   dpennisi@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org                                                       
Dr. Barry Meehan                  Dir. Of Faith Formation x3207                         
   bmeehan@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or stop by the Parish Hall the first Sunday of 
each month following the 8:45am and 11:00am Masses. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd 
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
“If anyone would serve me,” says Jesus in today’s Gospel, “let him follow me; where I am, there will my 

servant be.” In what way is Jesus inviting me to follow Him? What service is He asking of me? 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

Ministry of the Week 
Brunch with the Bunny 

 
Dawn Pennisi    352.629.8092                                              
dpennisi@blessedtrinity.org 

 
 

Handcrafted Habitry, LLC
Religious habits for various Catholic Orders

Catholic Third Order burial habits & Dominican scapulars

Custom seamstress work

www.etsy.com/shop/handcraftedhabitry

www.handcrafedhabitry.com

 Lisa Tortiello Facebook: Handcrafted Habitry, LLC
 Cell 352-426-8708 Instagram@hancrafted_habitry

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

LINDA OSORIO
Realtor® 

COLDWELL 
BANKER

ELLISON REALTY

Direct: (352) 492-5501
Office: (35@) 732-8350

oosorio@ellisonrealty.com
OlindaOsorio.EllisonRealty.com

226 E. Silver Springs Blvd. 
Ocala, FL 34470

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
MMAARRCCHH  1177,,  22002244  ~~  FFIIFFTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  LLEENNTT  

SSTTEEWWAARRDD  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
CChhaarrlleess  SSaallvvaaggiioo  

Ministry to the Sick would like to thank 
Charles for spending so much of his 
time taking communion to many  

homebound people.  

 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  aa  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrdd!!  

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
You will hear the Gospel story of Jesus inviting his disciples into a great mystery with curious                         
pronouncements: Those who love their lives just as they are will lose them. If a grain of wheat dies, it 
will bear much fruit...What does Jesus mean? The climactic event of Jesus’ passion and death is               
drawing closer; a time when the great confrontation between Jesus and the powers of darkness take 
place. When Jesus is lifted up, he will draw all to himself. The Christian steward knows life can’t be 
lived in complacency. We are called to die to self, bear more fruit, be raised up with Jesus. Jesus brings 
discomfort to those who are comfortable. Jesus urges us to give witness in his name. How will we               
respond? 

As we are nearing the end of our Lenten journey, our readings today remind us of the goodness that our God has to 
offer us.  
  
In today's Gospel, Jesus announces that the “hour has come for the Son of Man to be glorified.”  All that He came 
to do on this earth was soon to be fulfilled. When we reflect on what Jesus says in this passage, He tells us a great 
deal about how we should be living as disciples of Christ. He clearly states, “unless a grain of wheat falls to the 
ground and dies, it remains just a grain of wheat; but if it dies, it produces much fruit.”  
  
We are called to detach from our own desires and entrust our lives to all that God has in store for us. Without                   
self-denial, we might miss occasions God has given us to produce good fruit. We have been practicing this     
throughout our Lenten season through fasting. One way to continue this effort after Lent is by taking advantage of 
the countless opportunities God presents to us to sacrifice our desires for something much greater — whether  
waking earlier to spend time in prayer, fasting from a favorite comfort on a weekly basis or taking the time to check 
in on a friend or family member instead of turning on the TV, 
just to name a few. It is important that we continue to make 
room for God and the good things He wants to produce in us 
all year long.  
  
As our Lenten journey soon concludes, may we consider the 
ways in which we might continue the practice of                     
self-denial by offering small, daily sacrifices to the Lord. 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Jhon, Yudi, Sara & Salome Salinas 

Fernando & Mirian Martinez 

Kevin, Justine, Nola & Nixon Terneus 

Anthony, Rosalina Ramos 

Stella Faulstick 

Shane, Kaela, Kingston, Jagger & Paisley Barner 

Marcos, Areli, Adaline & Alonzo Ontiveros Ortega 

Maikel, Ivon, Annabelle, Gabriel & Cecilia Guevara 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Nora Jane Gorman 

Our Catholic Appeal  
We are doing so well, even though 
only a fraction of our parishioners 
have so far responded. 

Just remember, if we receive more than our                 
assessed amount, we keep 2/3 of that excess and 
1/3 goes to help retired and sick priests. 

I believe most people accept the fact that if we 
follow through on our Catholic baptism we have a 
moral responsibility to make some contribution to 
OCA.  

If, this year, you are not in a position to make a 
contribution, that’s fine. Send in a response just 
saying that you are not able to respond this year. 
You do not need to explain anything. It                               
encourages us to know that you support the                
mission of the Catholic church. Also, we do not 
have to mail a letter to you. 

Thanks to all of you for your prayers and support.  

Catholic Relief Services Collection 
Thank you for your generous support of The               
Catholic Relief Services Collection and for                           
revealing Christ’s love to those who are poor and 
marginalized around the world. If you missed the 
collection, it’s not too late to give! Just visit 
www.usccb.org/nationalcollections for more                    
information.  

Presentation of The Last Supper 
All Things New Production returns to 
Blessed Trinity with a presentation of the 
Last Supper in the Parish Hall on Palm 
Sunday, March 24th after the 7:10am, 
8:45am, 11:00am, and 1:00pm (Spanish) 
Masses.  Come and sit at a Passover table 
just like the one Christ sat at with His 
friends, and then come up to the "upper 
room" to witness a live tableau of the Last 
Supper.  This will be an immersive and 
meditative experience to prepare your 
hearts and minds for the Holy 
Week.                                                                  
For questions, please email kiarafelici-
ano@allthingsnewproductions.com 

THE MUSIC OF EASTER 
6:00am Mass: Outside portico 
with Keyboard & Cantor                      
7:10am Mass: with the                       
Traditional Choir, Timpani,          
Organ & Piano 
8:45am Mass: with the                     
Traditional Choir, Timpani,        
Organ & Piano 
11:00am Mass: with the Handbells, Violin, Organ 
& Piano in church 
11:00am Mass: with PSALT (Guitar, Flute, Cajon) 
in Parish Hall 
1:00pm Mass: Spanish 
5:00pm: Mass with Lifeteen 

DIVINE MERCY NOVENA 
 
Begins Good Friday March 29th, 6.00pm at the        
Divine Mercy Shrine in the Church Chapel. 
Holy Saturday, March 30th, 3.00pm at the                   
Divine Mercy Shrine in the Church Chapel.  
Easter Sunday, March 31st, 6.00pm at the                   
Divine Mercy Shrine in the Church Chapel 
Monday -Friday April 1st -5th 6.00pm at the                  
Divine Mercy Shrine in the Church Chapel  
Saturday, April 6th 3.00pm at the Divine mercy 
Shrine in the Church Chapel 
Divine Mercy Sunday April 7th  celebration: 
(The Holy Hour of Mercy will be after the               
Spanish Mass from 2.30pm-
3.30PM) in the Church.  
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

IIss  5500::44--77  

  PPhhiill  22::66--1111  

MMkk  1144::11——1155::4477  

MMaarrcchh  1166  //  1177::             

MMaarrcchh  2233  //  2244::     NO FLOWERS—LENT 

MMaarrcchh  3300  //  3311::       

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 
x3201 if you would like more  information on                
placing flowers on the altar.   

 
Sunday, March 17th— Mass, No Life Night (we 
will be helping with the International Picnic most 
of the day) 
 
Sunday, March 24th— Mass, dinner, full                    
costume run-through of Living Stations (to be  
performed three days later, Wednesday Mar. 27) 
 
Follow us on Instagram—@bt_lifeteen and on                    
Facebook—@btlifeteen 

 Covenant Mission Team Annual Fish 
Fry Dinner 

 EVERY FRIDAY DURING LENT                      
3:30-7:30pm 

 March 22 and 29 
 In the Blessed Trinity Parish Hall 

 5 SE 17th Street, Bldg. B 
 

 MENU 
 

Fried or Baked Fish $9.  
Fish Tacos $9.  
Baked Ziti $9. 

Fried Clams/Shrimp $10. 
 Combo $10.  

 
All dinners served w/roll & choice of 2 
sides: Fries, Mac-n-Cheese, Cole Slaw, 

Green Beans, Applesauce  
Dine In or Carry Out  

We accept cash, checks and credit cards 
Proceeds fund our Mission Trip in June 

We thank you for your support!  
 

For more information, please call                    
(352) 875-7456 

 

Brother’s Keeper Lenten Soup Dinners 
Get those taste buds ready! Brother’s Keeper 
Soup Kitchen will be serving its fabulous                    
Wednesday night Lent Soup & Bread Dinner                           
continuing on Wednesdays in Lent, come have 
the best tasting soup in town in the Parish Hall 
from 5:00pm to 6:30pm.  

Marriage Preparation 
Preparing for the sacrament of marriage? 

Saturday, April 27 is the date for the next Blessed 
Trinity Pre-Cana Marriage Preparation program. 
The program runs from 8:00am-5:00pm in the 
King of Kings building at Blessed Trinity and                     
includes continental breakfast and lunch. Cost is 
$50 per couple.  

Register on the Blessed Trinity website, https://
btchurch.blessedtrinity.org/
ministries/pre-cana/ 

Please note: the next Pre-Cana 
program will not be until                    
October 5, 2024.  

Prayer and Action 
Prayer and Action (PandA) is coming back to Ocala 
this summer for our 4th session! Teens from 8th 
grade grads to 12th grade grads are invited for a 
week of making great memories and lasting friend-
ships all while serving our community and growing in 
our Catholic faith. Mark you calendars for July 7-12. 
For more information, call 352.875.7456. 

Consecration to Mary, the Acies 
The Legion of Mary would like to invite you to 
a Consecration to Mary, the Acies.  

There are two opportunities 
to attend: 

1) Saturday, March 23 at 
2:00pm at St. James                   
Cathedral in Orlando. 

2) Monday, April 8 at 
2:00pm at St. Timothy’s 
in The Villages.  

Did You Know…? 

You can purchase items in the Blessed Trinity Gift 
and Religious Items Shop at about the same price 
as the retail price online? Better than that, you 
get to see and touch it before buying and you’re 
not paying tax or shipping! 

The best part is that Gift Shop profits go to the 
parish to help pay for the many projects we do in 
our community and around the world! 

Visit the BT Gift Shop before Saturday evening 
masses, after Sunday morning masses and 2nd 
and 4th Wednesdays 3:30 to 5:30 pm. 

Coffee & Donuts 
Life Teen will have coffee and donuts available in 
the parish hall every 4th Sunday of the month. It 
will be donation driven and runs from 7:30am-
12:30pm. We want all of you, your family, and 
your friends to sit and enjoy each other’s                      
company.  
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Sunday, March 17th— Mass, No Life Night (we 
will be helping with the International Picnic most 
of the day) 
 
Sunday, March 24th— Mass, dinner, full                    
costume run-through of Living Stations (to be  
performed three days later, Wednesday Mar. 27) 
 
Follow us on Instagram—@bt_lifeteen and on                    
Facebook—@btlifeteen 

 Covenant Mission Team Annual Fish 
Fry Dinner 

 EVERY FRIDAY DURING LENT                      
3:30-7:30pm 

 March 22 and 29 
 In the Blessed Trinity Parish Hall 

 5 SE 17th Street, Bldg. B 
 

 MENU 
 

Fried or Baked Fish $9.  
Fish Tacos $9.  
Baked Ziti $9. 

Fried Clams/Shrimp $10. 
 Combo $10.  

 
All dinners served w/roll & choice of 2 
sides: Fries, Mac-n-Cheese, Cole Slaw, 

Green Beans, Applesauce  
Dine In or Carry Out  

We accept cash, checks and credit cards 
Proceeds fund our Mission Trip in June 

We thank you for your support!  
 

For more information, please call                    
(352) 875-7456 

 

Brother’s Keeper Lenten Soup Dinners 
Get those taste buds ready! Brother’s Keeper 
Soup Kitchen will be serving its fabulous                    
Wednesday night Lent Soup & Bread Dinner                           
continuing on Wednesdays in Lent, come have 
the best tasting soup in town in the Parish Hall 
from 5:00pm to 6:30pm.  

Marriage Preparation 
Preparing for the sacrament of marriage? 

Saturday, April 27 is the date for the next Blessed 
Trinity Pre-Cana Marriage Preparation program. 
The program runs from 8:00am-5:00pm in the 
King of Kings building at Blessed Trinity and                     
includes continental breakfast and lunch. Cost is 
$50 per couple.  

Register on the Blessed Trinity website, https://
btchurch.blessedtrinity.org/
ministries/pre-cana/ 

Please note: the next Pre-Cana 
program will not be until                    
October 5, 2024.  

Prayer and Action 
Prayer and Action (PandA) is coming back to Ocala 
this summer for our 4th session! Teens from 8th 
grade grads to 12th grade grads are invited for a 
week of making great memories and lasting friend-
ships all while serving our community and growing in 
our Catholic faith. Mark you calendars for July 7-12. 
For more information, call 352.875.7456. 

Consecration to Mary, the Acies 
The Legion of Mary would like to invite you to 
a Consecration to Mary, the Acies.  

There are two opportunities 
to attend: 

1) Saturday, March 23 at 
2:00pm at St. James                   
Cathedral in Orlando. 

2) Monday, April 8 at 
2:00pm at St. Timothy’s 
in The Villages.  

Did You Know…? 

You can purchase items in the Blessed Trinity Gift 
and Religious Items Shop at about the same price 
as the retail price online? Better than that, you 
get to see and touch it before buying and you’re 
not paying tax or shipping! 

The best part is that Gift Shop profits go to the 
parish to help pay for the many projects we do in 
our community and around the world! 

Visit the BT Gift Shop before Saturday evening 
masses, after Sunday morning masses and 2nd 
and 4th Wednesdays 3:30 to 5:30 pm. 

Coffee & Donuts 
Life Teen will have coffee and donuts available in 
the parish hall every 4th Sunday of the month. It 
will be donation driven and runs from 7:30am-
12:30pm. We want all of you, your family, and 
your friends to sit and enjoy each other’s                      
company.  



Monday, March 18 7:10am     James Buchanan †              
   5:30pm     Herbert Hurley  † 

Tuesday, March 19 7:10am     Michael Whitaere †
   5:30pm     Maria Pedro Prieto † 

Wed, March 20 7:10am     Fr. Michael O’Keeffe †
   8:15am     Deborah Bullard &  
          Patrick Hoffman †                    
   5:30pm      Jerry Demeola † 

Thursday, March 21 7:10am     Fr. Michael Sheedy †                      
   5:30pm     Marguerite                       
          Wieskamp † 

Friday, March 22 7:10am     Adeline Dettmann  †
   5:30pm     Clyde Thompson † 

Saturday, March 23 8:00am     Stan Swiderski Jr. † 
   4:00pm     William LaPlant  †  
   6:00pm     John Daleo  †  

Sunday, March 24 7:10am     Leonor Costo  † 
   8:45am     Carrie Maker † 
   11:00am   Josie Brady  †                       
   1:00pm     Spanish Community                  
   5:00pm     Diane Martino  †                                                
    

    
 

Please pray for all those who have recently passed away.  

  

 

 

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

WWiilllliiaamm’’ss  DDiieesseell                                                                                  
www.ocaladiesel.com                                             

352.873.4880 

AAnnddrreewwssLLeemmeekk,,  ttaaxx  sseerrvviicceess                                                                                                          
Dan Andrews & Joyce Lemek                                        

352.351.8833   

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                     

Tuesdays:  1:00am - 2:00am  
Wednesdays:  1:00pm - 2:00pm              

Thursdays:  7:00pm - 8:00pm                                       
  

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the                           
vestibule, on the counter near the staircase, that need 
one more adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every  parish to come before Jesus in the Blessed                  
Sacrament in Holy Hours of                 
prayer.” 

~ Saint Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

 
 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                MMaarrcchh  1100,,  22002244                                                                                                                          
Envelope Total:            407       $  26,374.16        Year to date collection:  $ 2,795,902.94            
Electronic Offering Total:      455               $  52,905.32        Year to date budget:       $ 3,417,190.00 

Total Children’s Offering:                   $   91.60                     Year to date deficit:       ($621,287.06)                                     
Non Sunday:             65                 $   10,204.00                                                                                                      
Grand Total for Week:        $   89,575.08         CRS/World Mission Sunday: $2,155.00 

Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  97,634.00                                                                                        
Difference                       ($8,058.92)            

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              
RReemmiinnddeerr::  DDoo  yyoouurr  bbeesstt  ttoo  ppuutt  yyoouurr  eennvveellooppee  nnuummbbeerr  oonn  tthhee  ““mmeemmoo””  lliinnee  ooff  yyoouurr  cchheecckk..  

 Brunch with the Bunny 

Lent has already begun, 
and this means the                      
resurrection of Jesus is                 
coming! 

… AND … the story of the 
Easter Bunny!! 

Life Teen would like for all families to bring 
their little (and not so little ) ones to have 
‘Brunch with the Bunny.’  Join us at 9:30amon 
Saturday, March 30 for the blessing of the  
baskets and food, the egg hunt, and then 
brunch.  This event is first come, first served 
the day of.  Tickets can be pre-ordered starting 
now.  If you have NOT bought your ticket       
before March 26th, then tickets will still be for 
sale the morning of the event for $6 per                  
person.  To guarantee a full plate of food, 
please reserve your spot before March 26th. 

You can start purchasing your ticket (s) today 
for $6 per person and $25 for a family of 5.   
To reserve/get your ticket, please stop by the 
church office with cash, check, or money                  
order.     

BLESSED TRINITY COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC  
WOMEN 

SAINTLY QUOTES ON THE EUCHARIST 

"If we but paused for a moment to                
consider attentively what takes place in 

this Sacrament of the Eucharist,  
I am sure that the thought of Christ's 

love for us  
would transform the coldness of our 

hearts into a  
fire of love and gratitude." 

–St. Teresa of Avila - Teresa of Jesus 
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                                                                                            Brother’s Keeper serves thousands of men, 
women, and children in need in Ocala/Marion 

County.  We are looking for dedicated           
volunteers to help us in the following areas: 

 
Gardeners: We are investigating the                   

possibility of hydroponic gardening at 
our thrift store location to grow fruits 
and vegetables that can be given to 
food pantry clients.  We need willing 
volunteers (experienced and/or                       
inexperienced) to help.   

 Times Needed: To be determined 
 

Wawa Donated Food Pickups:  Brother’s 
Keeper receives donated food from two 
Wawa locations in the SE part of Ocala.  
We are looking for volunteers to pick-up 
3-4 bags of food at these                      
locations and bring them to the food 
pantry. 

 Times Needed: Varies – estimated one    
 hour daily - M/W/F. 
 
 

Thrift Store Volunteers:  We receive many 
donations each week and need                        
assistance unpacking, pricing, and                  
displaying the items in the thrift store. 
We also need help in the store helping              
customers. 
Times Needed: Saturdays  
 

Marketing: Brother’s Keeper will be                     
expanding our marketing efforts for our 
various programs and are looking for 
experienced volunteers or businesses 
with marketing strategy and/or                       
production expertise to help and advise 
us.  

 
      Please contact Jason at (352) 622-5544 or 

Jason@bkocala.org if you’re interested in                 
learning more. 

Become a Volunteer! 
Find your Volunteer Opportunity! 

The legacy of La Guadalupana Clinic is based on a 
solid base of volunteers. We actively match the  
interests and experiences of our volunteers with 
the needs of the clinic. If you want to help, we 
have something you can do.  

The clinic needs doctors, nurse practitioners,                
bilingual nurses, Spanish/English Translators, and 
dental hygienist. Some volunteers provide                     
services once a week, while others come once a 
month.  

For clinical roles we ask volunteers to commit to a 
regular weekly or monthly schedule. The                  
commitment must be for at least 6 months. 

If you are interested, you can request a volunteer 
application form at 352-509-6996 or by email at: 
bluquis@cflcc.org  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 
Do you have a little bit of time on your hands that 
you’d like to put to good use? 
Want to do something meaningful and fulfilling? 
Do you want to give back to God for the many 
blessings He’s bestowed on you? 
If you answered yes to any of these questions look 
no further!  
Saving Mercy is looking for a few volunteers for 1-
2 hours a week to sort donated clothing, send out 
thank you letters and answer the phone. Any 
amount of time will be greatly appreciated. 
Please call 352.362.9401 for more information. 

Bus Help Needed 
You may not know, but the Blessed Trinity bus 
makes various stops on Sunday mornings to pick 
up people and bring them to the 11:00am Mass. 

In order to keep up this ministry, we need some 
help! If you have a clean driving record (no special 
license needed) and are fingerprinted (or can be), 
and are available some Sundays for the 11:00am 
Mass, we would love to 
have you! 

Please call Julie  Cyrulinski 
at 352.875.9856 with any 
questions. 

Stewardship Saint for March                                                                                                                             
Saint Turibius of Mogrovejo 

Saint Turibius of Mogrovejo is the patron saint of  
Peru. He was the archbishop of Lima from 1579 to 
1606, and it is because of his missionary work and 
commitment to social justice as archbishop that he 
has been a popular saint in Latin America for over 
three centuries. He had a favorite stewardship                  
message which he used often in his teaching and 
preaching: Time is not our own, and we must give a 
strict account of it. 

St. Turibius was born in 1538 to an affluent family of the Spanish nobility. He was well-educated; a professor of 
law at the renowned University of Salamanca in Spain. He was ordained a priest in 1578 at age 40 and sent to 
Peru to become the archbishop of Lima in May 1579. Reportedly, St. Turibius baptized a half million people; 
among them were St. Rose of Lima and St. Martin de Porres. He is also responsible for building many roads, 
schools, churches and hospitals in Peru. In 1591, he established the first seminary in the  Western hemisphere in 
Lima. He was responsible for a new catechism in Spanish and two local native dialects.  

Promoting social justice was a major concern of St. Turibius. He devoted himself to serving the poor and                   
championing the rights of indigenous peoples against the oppressive rule of civil authorities. The governors of 
Peru mounted continued opposition to the archbishop because of his challenges to their injustices.  

The Archdiocese of Lima consisted of 180,000 square miles, (by comparison, the state of California is 164,000 
square miles). He traveled the length and breadth of the archdiocese three times, mostly on foot and often 
alone, exposed to the tropical elements and without protection against hostile tribes and animals of prey. On 
one of his missionary journeys, he contracted a fever that would end his life. He died on March 23, 1606. He was 
canonized in 1726. 
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AIRPORT SERVICE•CRUISE PORT TRANSFERS
CORPORATE•OUT OF TOWN TRANSPORT•SPECIAL OCCASIONS

NON EMERGENCY MEDICAL•ANY DESTINATION BY REQUEST

ORLANDO • TAMPA • SANFORD • GAINESVILLE
ALL YOUR TRANSPORTATION NEEDS
LICENSED & INSURED *AIRPORTS & CITY PERMITS * SERVICE 24/7

352-854-6642
INFO@STAGECOACHTRANSPORTATION.COM 

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
 

Presentation of The Last Supper               
Sunday, March 24                                      

After 7:10, 8:45, 11 & 1pm Masses            
Blessed Trinity Parish Hall 

 
Divine Mercy Novena                                  

Begins Friday, March 29                               
6:00pm                                                     

Blessed Trinity Church Chapel         
 

Brunch With The Bunny                               
Saturday, March 30                               
After the egg hunt                        

Blessed Trinity Parish Hall 
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Serving Marion & the surrounding counties
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Commercial Trash 
Construction 
Dumpsters 
Document Destruction 
Industrial Waste 
Mobile Restroom 
Portable Toilets 
Recycling  
Residential Trash 
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ADVERTISE 
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Spanish Ministries—Fr. Zbigniew Stradomski 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Movimiento Juan XXIII                                                                            
Miguel Pagan      352.470.6808 
 
Retiros Emaus                                                             
Hombres—Henry Osvath   954.803.8076                       
Mujeres—Yamile Hernandez   352.445.5750 
 
Renovacion Conyugal                                      
Roberto y Marilyn Banol     352.804.6800 
 
Legion De Maria                                                       
Maria Alejandra Estrada    305.684.9194 
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